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Candy Meth 

In late 2017, picture 1 below began circulating the internet.  The stories indicated that 

this was a new drug known as “strawberry quick” or “strawberry pop rocks” and 

reported to contain crystal meth.  The image was largely dismissed as a hoax.   

On March 27, 2018, Dallas ISD Police received the pill in picture 2 at a high school.  A 

field test conducted on the pill showed a positive result for meth/ecstasy.  The pill was 

submitted to the state lab for further testing which resulted in a positive test for 

methamphetamine.   

While many departments are getting away from field testing substances, anyone 

coming into contact with suspected drugs should take precautions.  This would include 

civilian, administrative, and school personnel who conduct searches as contact with 

this “candy” substance could cause health concerns.   
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